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Hello 2P Families,
We have finalized the date for Second Grade Open House. Open House is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, September 28th from 8:00 - 8:45. If this date/time changes I will let you know but I do not anticipate that happening!
2P will also be hosting DEAR (Drop Everything and Read) in our classroom on the first Friday of each month from 7:55 - 8:20. During this time parents are invited to come to 2P and read with their child. You may bring your own book from home or select one of the books from our classroom. As stated in the name this program is a time to read with your child. If you are unable to make this monthly time please let me know and I will arrange for adults who work at Lower Devo to come and read with your child. This monthly reading time will end promptly at 8:20 as 2P will then need to transition to library class. The tentatively scheduled dates for DEAR in 2P will be:
October 7th
November 4th
December 2nd
January 6th
February 3rd
March 3rd
April 7th
May 5th
June 2nd
Many parents have inquired about purchasing needed supplies for the classroom. To make it easy I have set up an amazon wish list at the following link:
https://amzn.com/w/2US32Y0OLKX4B
If you would like to contribute to the classroom please purchase something off of the wish list. The item will then be shipped directly to Lower Devo. I will update this wish list throughout the school year. 2P appreciates any support you can provide us!
Thanks,
Caitlin

p—

Pt o A o e o 553
e s e 1 e e 0 ek 4 5t B o
e

prt ey



